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Subj: FW: Parth Knolls Fire Access Plan

Date: 3/3/2016 12:17:39 P.M. Eastern Standard Time
From: SAnelli@townofossining.com

To: Apbmgmi@aocl.com

From: Sandy [mailte:SAnelli@townofossining.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 4:20 PM

To: 'IRichards2@townofdssining.com'; 'gimarchitect@gmail.com’; ‘gghougham@gmail.com'’;
*Bossinas@hotmail.com'; 'MHoeflich@TPGArchitecture.com'; ‘zalantis@szlawfirm.net'; 'dan@ciarcia.com’;
‘dstolman®@fpclark.com’

Ce: 'mscarduzio@villageofossining.org'

Subject: Parth Knolis Fire Access Plan

Planning Board,

On March 1, 2016 Fire Chief Matt Scarduzio verbally agreed that the Parth Knolls Fire Access Plan (Sheet C-108)
dated January 25, 2016 is acceptable.

Sandy Anelii

Town of Ossining Building & Planning Departments
John-Paul Rogrigues Operatians Center

P.0. Box 1166, 101 Route 9A

Ossining, NY 10562

Phone 914-762-8419 Fax 914-944-0195
sanelli@townofossining.com

Friday, March 04, 2016 AOL: Apbmgmt




